SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE KILLDEER CITY COMMISSION
February 8th, 2024

Commission President Joel Spethman called the meeting to order at 5:00 P.M.  Commissioners present were Joe Hurt, Kelly Summerfield, Greg Nordsven, and Logan Wallace.  Cameron Deperalta, Andrew Schrank, Jesse Brechridge, and Christopher DeLong were also present.  

Engineer Andrew Schrank opened bids for the 2024 North Prairie Addition Site Development Project.  Bids received were from Crow River Construction for $3,865,720.80 and from JR Civil LLC for $3,657,919.80.  

The bids are scheduled to be reviewed and approved/denied at the February 20th, 2024 Regular Commission Meeting.  

Having no further business, Commissioner Hurt made a motion to adjourn.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:09 P.M.

Minutes are subject to review and revisions.
Joel Spethman, Commission President
Matt Oase, City Administrator


